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Ref: Thank You! 
  
 

 

Dear B 

Just a note to say a huge Thank You for helping to build furniture on 1st June! Not only 
were you happy to stay 3 hours longer than agreed, you also gave perspectives on 
how the rooms should be designed to be more comfortable for the young people. You 
worked really well both independently and as a team, following the instructions to build 
complex pieces of furniture without help from others with more experience. And let’s 
face it - Ikea instructions are not the easiest to follow! 

Your help was really appreciated so thank you! 

 

Best wishes 

 
 

Natasha Pearce 

Social Care Housing and Development Manager 


